
      
 
 
 
 
Dear Community Member,        January 2025 
 
The Sheffield-Sheffield Lake City Schools Endowment Fund was created to support graduating seniors 
with scholarship opportunities for post-secondary education, as well as grants-to-educators for 
innovative or experimental classroom projects and programs. Monies received are invested, remain 
local, and are used to benefit children and their education. The Sheffield-Sheffield Lake School 
Endowment Committee was founded in 1991 and provided over $60,000 in scholarships to graduating 
students and educator grants last year.  This is possible because of our generous staff and community 
contributions.  
The Endowment Committee is sponsoring a fundraiser dinner on Saturday, March 29, 2025, from 6pm-
10pm at Joyce E. Hanks Community Center, 4575 Lake Road, Sheffield Lake.  We are looking for 
business or organizational sponsors to help support our event. Please consider supporting our event in 
any of the following ways: 

• Purchase tickets for $30.00 each to attend the event.  This year’s theme is Villains vs Heroes, Be 
a Hero Today for a Better Tomorrow, featuring a catered dinner by Fligner’s Market of Lorain. 
We will be serving dinner from 6pm-8pm. Carryout is also available. To purchase tickets or for a 
donation pick up, please contact Sandy at 440-949-4228 or sswearns@sheffieldschools.org. 

• Reserve a table for the cost of $300. You will receive a reserved table, 8 dinner tickets, and 
recognition in our program/event centerpieces.  

• Create a basket, donate a prize, provide a gift certificate, or provide an item to be included in one 
of our raffles or auctions.  No donation is declined.  

We appreciate family, friends, and community members of the Sheffield-Sheffield Lake City Schools who 
believe in the mission of our school district. Your support allows us to continue funding new and 
innovative programs for the children of our school district.  
Checks may be made payable to the Sheffield–Sheffield Lake School Endowment Committee.   
Please contact endowment@sheffieldschools.org should you have any questions. 
Thank you for your consideration! 
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